
April  2019

Important Closing  date 
information 

Toddler Town will 

be CLOSED  on 

Friday April 19th

NAEYC week of the 

young child this 

month 4/22 - 4/26

MORE STUFF!

Hello all and happy April , Please stay on the look out 

for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where you 

will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development. Please sign 

in/out your child daily at the front room KIOSKS. 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee.

REMINDER 
Toddler Town will be closed on Friday April 

19th – Good Friday
Make sure credit cards are up to date 
and to make payments on 1st & 15th of 

every month 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

Tuition payments  due on 

1st & 15th of every month 
Update all contact phone 
numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 
Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!!
REMINDER !!!!! Remember to 

sign in/out your child daily as it 
is a DCFS mandate through the 

state of Illinois. 
Please see your child’s teacher if 

you have any questions ☺☺☺



WOW, it’s already April!  The sharks are trying to take advantage of the warmth 
as we hope to enjoy more warm weather this month.  In the Sharks classroom 

we try our best to help develop children’s pre-reading skills by reading books 

twice a day, helping them write letters, writing down what they say about their 

drawings and also encourage the children to read as much as they can.  We have 

celebrated Dr. Seuss’s birthday by making (writing/drawing) our own books, the 
children are now more familiar with the words; Author, Illustrator, front cover, 

back cover, spine, rhyming words and opposite words. In April we have some 

exciting themes to learn about, including: Spring (The 5 senses, Bugs/Insects), 
and Earth day/Recycling. We will keep working on our fine motor skills in April 

as well.  This includes tracing, writing and zipping our jackets. These are things 

that they can practice at home with you too! ☺ We can’t wait until we see all 
the benefits of spring.

Hello Parents and Happy APRIL. We want to start out and say that 
March was a great month of Dr. Seuss, rhymes and parent teacher 
conferences. Thank you to all the parents that took the time out 
of their busy schedule and visited with us. Due to the success and 
interest of the children we will continue our unit with Dr. Seuss 
as well as start our plant study. We want to give you a heads up 

regarding the (WOYC – week of the young child) April 22 – 26. The 
Colgate van will be here on Thursday April 25 @ 9am to screen 

the children’s teeth. We will pass out permission slips and this is 
FREE of charge.  We will post all the other activities of the week 

in the class first week of April ☺☺☺☺☺
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to see one 

of us. 
Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin &     

Mr. Robert  EXT 14 



Hello April! We feel like it is never to early to start advocating the importance 

of taking care of our planet Earth. In honor of Earth Day on April 22nd , we will 

be projecting activities all month long that will teach children on how to be kind 

to our environment and learn helpful tips to save energy at home. Our 

chipmunks will be very creative with Contemporary Artwork using recycled items 

so please bring any paper rolls, milk cartons, plastic bottle caps, egg cartons, 

soda bottles, newspaper, old cds, and empty cans. The chipmunks room will 

have a recycling box you are free to dispose any items there. ( ps.make sure 

items are clean.) We will also have a family project :D, teacher will give you 

more information on when it is due.

Spring Weather: Please make sure your child comes to school with proper coats 

& rain boots for rainy days for our outdoor play. 

I’m so glad April is finally here, you know what they say, “April 
Showers Bring May’s Flowers.” I love the spring and everything 
that comes along with it, except for ALLERGIES! Last month, 

children had so much fun learning about Dr. Seuss, the color 

green, “when the sun is out,” Sorting/Matching, and SPRING! 
On the fifth day of spring, children will be planting their own 

little bean. Children will be encouraged to check on their bean 

daily and will be making sure their little cotton ball stays moist 

and never dry. For the month of April, children will be learning 

about April showers, fun spring Activities, pets, RRR (reduce, 

reuse, recycle). The week of April 22-26, we will be celebrating 

The Week Of The Young Child, more details will be provided in 

our lesson plan so please stay tuned! Until then enjoy the 

month of April and Spring 2019!



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street
Evanston, IL 60202

Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE CUBBY 
account for news, documentations, pictures 

and or videos

Toddler Town will be closed on Friday 
April 19th – GOOD FRIDAY 


